
called away on January 28th, and while we mourn his loss, 
with his family we would say, “ Thy will be done.”

During the past summer the school has been cleaned 
and the walls tinted anew by Crescent Street Church, to 
whom our thanks are now tendered.

Services conducted by Mr. It. Johnston and Mr. J. 
H. Me Vicar are held as follows :—

Sunday evening at 7 o’clock.
Thursday evening prayer meeting at 8 o’clock.
We cannot close this report without referring to the 

valuable services rendered the School by Mu. W. R. 
Hubbard, who in the early part of the year, returned to 
Glasgow, Sc and to whom we would extend our best
wishes in his new sphere.

We tender our thanks to all friends who have assisted 
us during the year that is past, and in entering on another 
year’s labors, we do so, fully trusting in the Divine blessing 
of God who has so abundantly blessed us in the past.

A. S. ROSS.
Secretary.
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